
 

 

 

Submission to Senate Environment and Legislation Committee 

Inquiry into Telecommunications Amendment (Access regime and NBN Companies) 
Bill 2015 

 

Macquarie Telecom appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Telecommunications 
Amendment (access regime and NBN companies) Bill 2015. We would be pleased to provide further 
material in writing or at any public hearing the committee proposes conducting 

Macquarie Telecom previously provided its views on an exposure draft of the Bill to the Department 
o Communications in September 2015. We are disappointed that those concerns, which we 
understand to be reflective of the views of the vast majority of the industry, appear to have gone 
largely unheeded. 

Macquarie Telecom’s submission to the Department is attached. The concerns raised persist with 
the present Bill. 

For Further information please contact 

Matt Healy 
National Executive, Industry and Policy 
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